
  

  

14 April 2015 

Statement of solidarity with the students of the Garissa University College. 

As the SRC of Stellenbosch University, we would like to extend our heartfelt condolences to the 

friends and families of victims of the Garissa University College terrorist attack in Kenya. As 

students, our hearts cry out to the Kenyan students now living in fear.  

We would like to emphasize our availability to assist and support our Kenyan colleagues at 

Stellenbosch University in any way possible in this time of mourning. We also strongly 

encourage Maties to stand in solidarity and support the candlelit Vigil initiative by the Kenyan 

Association of Stellenbosch University taking place this afternoon at 17:00 on the Rooiplein, 

where we will pay respects to the lives lost.     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  


